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25 November 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
In line with the Admissions Code, we are required to consult on the school Admission Policy for admissions into the 
academic year 2026 – 2027 and beyond. Reasons for consultation include; the policy has existed for seven years 
unchanged and needs re consultation or the policy is within the seven-year window but includes changes to the policy 
wording.  
 
The schools this applies to in the St John Paul II Multi Academy are:  
 

 Abbey Catholic Primary School - 7 year consultation (no changes) 

 

 St Edmund Campion Catholic Secondary School - 7 year consultation, increase in pupil admission number and 

changes in feeder criteria 

 

 Bishop Walsh Catholic School - change in feeder criteria 

 

 St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School – change to pupil admission number  

 
Please find a copy of the school’s proposed admission policy for the academic year 2026/27 on the front of the school 
website. Previous versions of the school’s Admission Policy can be found on the individual school website.  
 
We kindly ask you to note the changes made to the policy. 
 
If you would like to respond to the consultation, please provide feedback via the Birmingham City Council’s Beheard 
website, Consultation tab; https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk by Monday 6 January 2025.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Miss T Cotter 
Chief Executive Officer 
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